
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

November 12, 2007-

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Ellen Mushlin

Representatives from Verizon: Bill Carney, Erin Tate, Izzy Flores

The Board met with Verizon representatives to discuss upgrading the current copper wiring to FIOS- fiber optic 
wiring. This would upgrade our phone, internet and television cable lines.

Fiber optic lines will be brought in from Grafton St. Verizon will bring in Dig Safe to mark the area.

There will be no installation cost for the complex and homeowners will arrange for individual wiring of their units, 
also at no cost. There will be an activation fee if the homeowner elects to use the FIOS service.

The Board voted 5-0 to upgrade PRVA to fiber optic- Eric Hatcher and Helena Flanagan voted their approval via 
email.

Next meeting Monday December 3 at 6pm 3 Lexington


